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Dear parents/carers of pupils in year 5 
 
To enhance the children’s learning about World War One, I have organised for The Hands on 
History Team to visit the school and deliver an exciting activity day. Your child will be taking part 
in the activities on either Tuesday 25th or Wednesday 26th September. The history experts will 
bring a variety of artefacts from the Great War and the children will be involved in a number of 
games and activities which will develop their knowledge and understanding.  
 
We request contributions of £5 per child towards the cost of the day. Payment can be made by 
cash or cheque.  If your child is currently receiving free school meals, or has in the past, the 
cost of this trip can be paid for from our Pupil Premium Fund so please indicate this on the form. 
 
Please note, there will be no external visits taking place for year 5 pupils this term.  Sadly, if 
insufficient contributions are received, we may have to consider whether or not this experience 
can go ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs J Broadbent 
Year 5 Co-ordinator 
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Child’s Name ________________________________                  Class ____________ 
 

 

Y5 Hands on History experience 
 
 

I enclose a contribution of £5 cash or cheque / my child is entitled to pupil premium funding 
(please delete as applicable) 

 
 
 
Signed ____________________________(parent/carer)   Date ________________ 

 


